





EDBS/KH/C/50/2019 26th June 2019

Chief Executive Officer
All CBB Licensees
All Listed Companies
Manama
Kingdom of Bahrain

Dear Sir,

Consultation: Electronic Commerce Law

The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Tourism has developed a draft law on Electronic Commerce to address current development in the electronic commerce environment.

The CBB requests, therefore, all licensees and all listed companies to provide their feedback on the draft law which shall be available on the CBB website (www.cbb.gov.bh) under the "open consultations" section.

Responses must be sent electronically, in an editable format, via email to "consultation@cbb.gov.bh", by 15th July, 2019.

Yours faithfully,

Khalid Hamad

cc: Bahrain Association of Banks

E-mail: khalid.hamad@cbb.gov.bh